Please, look at history and study the science. History has shown that these facilities are dangerous in the best of locations. The
proposed site location for such a facility is reckless and and puts lives and property at undue risk. The science indicates that the
water supply is becoming less and less each year, this type of facility is too much of a draw on the already shrinking aquifer. Look at
the facts and evidence, we do not have adequate fire protection in this area. Any type of facility disaster would have far reaching
consequences and cause a major emergency and could not be controlled before it caused extreme harm to people and property.

Please support this bill and move it along in the process, lives and property will be safer as a result of your support for this bill.



